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Good Afternoon,

Further to Mrs Quirk’s letter dated 13th January, we will be starting our projects in Years 3-6 next week (18th January). The children in school will also working on these projects.

The first project is called Perfect Planet and will focus on what makes the right conditions for life. As part of this project the children will be designing and then creating a model of their own ‘perfect planet’.

The project will be explained in more detail via Google classroom next week but the children at home will need some resources in order to complete their project. 

This could include:

A balloon
Newspaper
Cardboard (Amazon box, cereal box etc)
Scissors
Glue
Sellotape/Masking tape
Paint, felt tip pens, crayons etc
Foil
Sweet wrappers
Collage materials (pom poms, pipe cleaners, tissue paper etc)
Natural materials (stones, leaves, twigs etc)

Alternatively, children can create their perfect planet using Minecraft or a similar program.

To support this project you may wish to watch the David Attenborough programme Perfect Planet on BBC1 or via iplayer.

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind regards,

Mrs Whittle
Year 3 &  4 Team Leader
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